2023 Lunar New Year Fireworks Display
cancelled

In view of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 2023 Lunar New Year Fireworks
Display has been cancelled.

While there have been adjustments to the anti-epidemic measures
recently, allowing the staging of more large-scale activities in society,
this year's Lunar New Year Fireworks Display could not be organised in time,
as it normally takes two to three months to arrange.
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